Jim Goodwin

From: Rob Sullivan <robesul@cdwg.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2019 3:27 PM

To: Jim Goodwin

Cc: William Silliman

Subject: RE: IT Technology Systems Equipment (Council Agenda - December 12th)

This Message originated outside your organization.

New contract will have a four year term expiring 10/30/2023.

Thanks,

Rob Sullivan
Senior Account Manager | CDW-G
Phone: 866.245.8105

From: Jim Goodwin <jgoodwin@wellingtonfl.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2019 10:37 AM

To: Rob Sullivan <robesul@cdwg.com>

Cc: William Silliman <WSilliman@wellingtonfl.gov>

Subject: RE: IT Technology Systems Equipment (Council Agenda - December 12th)

Thanks Rob, what I'm looking for is the contract duration. Any idea what the # of years are for the new contract?

Jim Goodwin | Contract Compliance Specialist | Village of Wellington | 12300 Forest Hill Blvd | Wellington, FL 33414
Tel: 561-791-4112 | Fax: 561-791-5976| jgoodwin@wellingtonfl.gov | www.wellingtonfl.gov
NIGP OA4 Accreditation

From: Rob Sullivan <robesul@cdwg.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2019 11:25 AM

To: Jim Goodwin <jgoodwin@wellingtonfl.gov>

Cc: William Silliman <WSilliman@wellingtonfl.gov>

Subject: RE: IT Technology Systems Equipment (Council Agenda - December 12th)

This Message originated outside your organization.
Hi Jim,

On Last week Sourcewell NJPA announced CDWG was awarded the new Sourcewell Technology Catalog Solutions RFP
081419 nationwide purchasing consortium contract. The contract will replace the current Sourcewell contract 100614-
CDW# once executed. CDWG is waiting on Sourcewell to send out the official documents that we can pass on to our
customers. | will forward it directly to you when it comes over.



